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Friends of Horowhenua Library Morning Tea gatherings 

The next Morning tea meeting will be on Wednesday February 13th as the 

first Wednesday in February is Waitangi Day.    

FOHL wish you all a safe, joyful and peaceful Festive 

season and look forward to seeing you all in the      

New Year. 

Happy Birthday Te Awahou Nieuwe Stroom 

Friends of Horowhenua Libraries Congratulate  

Te Awahou Nieuwe Stroom on their first birthday. 

If you havenôt been to see this wonderful asset to our region yet do take the time 

over the summer to visit.  There is lots to do in Foxton and the area around          

Te Awahou Nieuwe Stroom is a great spot to enjoy the summer 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

0ÁÒÅÎÔÁÌ ÐÅÒÍÉÓÓÉÏÎ ÈÁÓ ÂÅÅÎ ÇÉÖÅÎ ÔÏ ÉÎÃÌÕÄÅ ÔÈÉÓ ÌÏÖÅÌÙ ÉÍÁÇÅ  ÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÎÅ×ÓÌÅÔÔÅÒ 

I have know Vicky Webster for some years and have always admired her talent and 

quirky way of looking at the world.  Her Cloud Cover Exhibition was a real treat .  We 

hope you enjoyed it and took the opportunity to stop and chat with Vicky while she was 

in Te Takeretanga o Kura haupo.  We are blessed in this region with the wealth of      

artistic talent that abounds in all fields. 

In  Cloud Cover, Vicky has used a technique the she enjoys.  Each canvas starts with a   

base coat of colours which leave random patterns on the canvas. 

Once the base coat has dried it leaves random patterns and shapes on the canvas 

which give and element of surprise to every painting. 

 

Coffee Grinder In the meadow 

I love the exuberance and joy in this painting of a Windy day! 

Thank you Vicky for sharing your work with us. 


